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Stay up to date with what’s happening at Eden!
 

Spring Convocation has come and gone, but you can watch thought-provoking

and challenging conversations regarding "From the Ground Up:  Food Security,

Food-to-Table Partnerships and Pastoral Care" on Eden's website. The Center for

Lived Faith and Organizing is now offering courses leading to the "Certificate in

Organizing and Social Transformation." These are only some of the resources

available and open to everyone. Keep reading to learn how you can participate

in these, and other exciting events taking place this spring.

Mark your calendars for "GiveStL Day," May 10, 2023! Give STL

Day brings people together as one community, raising money and

awareness for nonprofits in the St. Louis area. This year we are

excited about highlighting the launch of Eden Seminary's "Center

for Lived Faith and Organizing." Click here to read about the "Center

for Lived Faith and Organizing." If you would like to get an early start,

and make your GiveSTL Day gift now, check out our Give STL Day

page here.

Save the date for Eden Theological Seminary's 173rd

Commencement ceremony, May 19, 2023. All are welcome to

join us for the "watch party" in Schroer Commons! Click here for

details and registration.

Eden Seminary is happy to announce this year's

Commencement speaker, Rev. Murial Johnson. Rev. Johnson is

retired from over twenty years of service as "Regional Minister" in

https://www.eden.edu/
https://www.eden.edu/2023/02/10/eden-theological-seminary-announces-the-establishment-of-the-center-for-lived-faith-and-organizing/
https://www.givestlday.org/index.php?section=organizations&action=newDonation_org&fwID=2446
https://www.eden.edu/events/173rd-commencement/
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the American Baptist Church in Missouri. Rev. Johnson is also one

of Eden's distinguished Honorary Doctor of Divinity degree

recipients. Click here to link to a recent Facebook post for

details about Rev. Johnson. Other Honorary degree recipients

include Rabbi Howard Kaplansky, Mrs. Norma Klemme, and Rev.

Dr. Veronica Richardson (posthumously). Click here for more

information on these deserving recipients.

Did you miss Eden's annual Spring Convocation last week? No

worries! Recordings of events, workshops, etc. are available

for you to view or review! The theme, "From the Ground Up: 

Food Security, Food-to-Table Partnerships and Pastoral Care," was

well received. In addition to being challenged by the excellent

content, many enjoyed fellowship, celebrations, receptions and

discussions! Find videos here, on our Spring Convocation page!

Refer a student to Eden! If you, or someone you know, are

considering a call to ministry, we can help! Our Admissions

counselors are ready to help you with discerning a call and will

walk you through each step of the process. Generous scholarships

are available, but the priority deadline is May 15th. Click here to

answer the question, "Why Eden?" Contact Eden's Admissions

department at admissions@eden.edu or call (314) 918-2634 to get

started!
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